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21st February 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 5 Trip to ‘Battle of Britain’ Classical Roadshow Concert Monday 4th March 2024 
 

Year 5 will all be going on a trip to the Cadogan Hall near Sloane Square to take part in a fantastic 
participatory concert telling the context and story of the Battle of Britain in 1940. All children will learn 
a set of songs describing various aspects of life in 1940. These songs will be learnt during music lessons 
and will be performed live with the Royal Philharmonic Orchestra and professional actors.  Children will 
also be introduced to the instruments of the orchestra live. 
 

We will leave school at 1.00pm and travel by tube, returning before the end of the school day. 
 

The show will be photographed and filmed by the official photographer of the Classical Roadshow  – 
these shots may include pictures of your child. If you do not wish your child to appear in any of these 
photographs please mention this on the reply slip and we will make the appropriate arrangements. We 
may require a couple of parent helpers on the trip, please indicate if you are available and your class 
teacher may be in touch with you. 

 

The cost of tickets is £5.  Please could you please return your completed reply to the office and please 
remember we only accept card payments. 
 

I understand that photographs and video recordings of my child may be made by the RPO and/or 
Classical Roadshow and that these may be used on their respective websites and promotional material.  
 

N.B. Please can you positively inform us if you do not wish to have your child included in any of the 
above-mentioned photographs and we can make arrangements accordingly. 

 

‘Battle of Britain’ Classical Roadshow Concert 
 

Dear Kris 
 

I give permission for my child____________________________________ to attend the above trip 
 

□       I have paid £5.00 towards the cost of this trip. 

□ I would like to volunteer to help with the trip on the day. 
□ My child may not be filmed or photographed at this event. 
 
Signed_________________________________________  
 
Relationship to child______________________________ 
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